Castle Hills Forest
Chronicle

lure, 2010 |

MARK YOUR CAL-
ENDARS!

June 8;

CHF Book Club Mtg, Call
for location: 492-5153.

June 10:

Save our Park and Pocl
meeting in the park @& 7
pm

June 14:

CHF Women's Club Itg.
14206 George Rd. (T:15
prm)

&

Iagter Gardener Presen-
tationin Park (7-8 pm)

June 28th:
Bunco
For location and time,
please contact Iarge Pre-

sent at 492-5153

Message from our
Landscape Director

We are in need of your
help! The beautiful
landscaping that our
hard-working volunteers
placed in our rec area
this spring is in need of
weeding. Our neighbor-
hood is going to be host-
ing our swim meet and
we would like the area
to look it’s best! If you
have a few minutes,
please feel free to go by
and pull a few weeds.
The area along George
Road needs the most
attention, but we would
appreciate your help
anywhere in the rec ar-
ea. Thank you.

Code Compliance Committee
Formed!!

I am pleased to announce
that the Castle Hills Forest
HOA has approved the for-

mation of a Code Compli-
ance committee. This com-
mittee will work together to
ensure that our community

1s in compliance with City
ordinances concerning the
maintenance of our homes,
vards, and property. If you
have any questions or are
interested in joining this
committee, please contact
them at via our website un-
der the “Liatest News” col-
umn on the homepage.

Master Gardener
Presentation

Date: Monday, June 14th
Where: CHF HOA Park
Time: 7:00—9:00 pm

Additional information:
MUST RSVP BY JUNE 6TH!
Handouts will be provided

Bring a bottle of water, a
chair, and anything else that
you feel that you need.

If you would like to attend and
are not an HOA member, you
can join at the presentation.

Call Marge at 492-5153 to
RSVP or for more information.

Childrens Direc-
tor needed

We are still in
need of someone to
lead our Chil-
drens’ committee.
If this is a position
that you would be
interested in,
please call or con-
tact us via our
website.

Save our Park and Pool Campaign!

Our campaign is off to a wonderful start! So far, we
have raised $11,000. We launched our campaign with a
re-vamped website where residents have the ability to
donate via the internet. We are now in the process of
organizing our “Block Walk". If you are interested in
volunteering for our Block Walk, please contact Kim
Aiken by June 4th at aikga@aol.com . We will be hav-
ing a meeting June 10th at 7 pm at the Pool area in or-
der to pass out materials and discuss the Plock Walk.
We hope to see you there.




